Notice of Annual General Meeting
Greenwich Citizens Advice Bureaux Ltd will be
holding an Annual General Meeting on Monday 27th
January at 6.00pm. The AGM will provide an
opportunity for you to hear how the CAB operates,
and how we made a difference in 2023-2024.
Members of the public or representatives from other
organisations are welcome to attend; the meeting will
take place virtually.

Please contact
woolwich.admin@greenwichcab.org.uk
for your invite.
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